
 
 
Term 2                                                                         VOLUME  6     28th May, 2021 

 

~ P  
 
 

“Never see a need without trying to do something about it.” 
 

 

  

FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 
200 Years of Catholic Education Celebration 
On Monday, a National Mass was celebrated across all states, territories and dioceses, on the feast of Our 
Lady Help of Christians to commemorate 200 years of Catholic Education in Australia.  It was wonderful 
for our school to join with the students and staff of St Joseph’s School Portland and La Salle Academy 
Lithgow to celebrate the Mass as a local Catholic School community.  We commend our students on their 
outstanding behaviour, respect and reverence in the Church.  We pride ourselves on high standards for 
behaviour in our school, especially during celebrations at the Church and our students, as always, rose to 
the occasion.  We thank Miss Toole, Mrs Wright and Mrs Taylor, who worked together to plan and prepare 
for the Mass.  We also thank Mrs Taylor from St Joseph’s Portland for purchasing a beautiful candle for 
each school that can be now used for our combined celebrations.  
  

Enrolment Week 
Weeks 7 and 8 are our Kinder 2022 Enrolments Weeks.  We are thrilled to report that 
places are filling up for Kinder 2022 very quickly and Ms Dunleavy is booked solid with 
Interviews next week.  If you know of any families who are interested in enrolling at our 
school in 2022 please encourage them to contact the school ASAP as places are filling 
very quickly. 

 
2021 COVID Intensive Learning Support Program 
As we are all aware, 2020 was a very challenging year, particularly for our 
students.  As difficult as it was, our students and teachers rose to the challenges 
that 2020 brought with it, including seven weeks of remote learning due to COVID-
19 on the back of devastating bushfires in our local area.   
The NSW Government has announced that $31 million will be allocated to non-government schools to 
implement small group tuition programs aimed at ensuring schools can identify students who may benefit 
from additional support that students may not have attracted under normal circumstances.   
We are thrilled to be able to take advantage of this funding and implement our 2021 COVID Intensive 
Learning Support Program that will provide small group tuition for students who would not necessarily have 
qualified for intervention before, but would benefit from some short-term intervention.  It is wonderful that 
we are able to provide additional support for more students in our school through the use of this funding.  
We are very pleased to announce that the COVID Intensive Learning Support Program Team will be made 
up of trained support staff and will include:  Ms Bridget Carew, Mrs Tina Hancock, Mrs Rachael Green and 
Mrs Michelle Lane.  We welcome this new team and thank them for all of the hard work they have already 
put into training, testing and preparing for the programs to commence.   
Those students who have qualified for one of these programs will bring a note home to parents during the 
coming week outlining further information.  Parents are asked to return the consent form to their child’s 
teacher as soon as possible if they wish for their child to be involved.    
 

Student Leadership Team News: 
Our Student Leadership Team have been meeting with Ms Dunleavy fortnightly to 
discuss various aspects of life that impact on our students.  The student leaders give 
feedback on and ideas about how the school can improve.  The team has also been 
in the process of planning a special project with an environmental focus.  Today our 
student leaders spoke at our whole school assembly about their plans to establish 
“Return and Earn” bins on the playground for plastic bottles.   

We congratulate our student Leadership Team for their enthusiasm, initiative and organisation and look 
forward to hearing more about their special project.   
 
Kiss and Drop 
Parents are urged to follow the rules of Kiss and Drop carefully.  This includes 
using the crossing if you choose to park on the opposite side of Lithgow 
Street and walk your child over.  It is extremely dangerous to be crossing in 
front of cars that are getting ready to pull out from the Kiss and Drop Zone.   
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Monday 31st May – Thursday 10th June 

2021 
Kindergarten 2022 Enrolment Week 

 
Thursday 10th June 2021 

Feast of the Sacred Heart Mass 
 

Friday 11th June 2021 
Athletics Carnival 

 
Thursday 17th June 2021 

Year 6 RE Test 
 

Saturday 19th June & Sunday 20th June 
2021 

First Eucharist Ceremonies 
 

Wednesday 23rd June 2021 
First Eucharist Celebration Mass 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

CNR. MORT & LITHGOW STREET 
LITHGOW   NSW  2790 
PO BOX 3026 

PRINCIPAL:  MS RENAE DUNLEAVY 
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FAX:  6353 1731 
EMAIL:  stpatslithgow@bth.catholic.edu.au 

WEBSITE:  stpatslithgow.catholic.edu.au 
 
 
  

DIARY DATES  
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KINDERGARTEN 2022 
ENROLMENT NEWS 

Kindy 2022 Enrolment Week 

Monday 31st May –  

Thursday 10th June 2022 

(Week 7 & Week 8) 

Enrolments for Kindy 2022 are 

fil ling up quickly - please phone 

our school office on 6351 3719 

to arrange an appointment with 

our Principal or to pick up an 

enrolment pack. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This  week we warmly welcome 

Isla Newman to Year 3 and thank 

her family for choosing St Pat õs. 
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WE THE ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL COMMUNITY ACKNOWLEDGE THE WIRADJURI PEOPLE THE 
 ORIGINAL CARETAKERS OF THE LAND ON WHICH OUR SCHOOL IS BUILT. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Week 7 - Term 2 2021  
Wednesday:- M. Haynes 
Thursday:-  A. Holley 
Friday:-  A. Fittler 
 
 
 
 

 

FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM  

COVID-19 Update 
Parents are reminded that the following still applies in terms of COVID-19: 

¶ Students are not to attend school if unwell with COVID-19 symptoms and should be tested before 
returning to school. 

¶ Students presenting at school with COVID-19 symptoms will be sent home and able to return when a 
negative COVID-19 test result has been provided to the school.  If there is another reason for recurrent 
symptoms, a letter from the GP is sufficient to negate the requirement for a negative test. 

 If visiting our school please remember: 

¶ Visitors to our school and office should maintain 1.5m distance from other people where practicable and 
parents are reminded to avoid congestion and congregation of groups, particularly at drop off and pick 
up time.  

¶ All visitors to our school site must comply with sign-in arrangements. This includes the requirement to 
sign in via our school system or QR Code, where they acknowledge that they will comply with the COVID-
19 requirements for visitors, contractors and service providers each time they visit.  

 Our school continues to implement:  

¶ Practices and routines to ensure personal hygiene, physical distancing and cleanliness 

¶ Practices that ensure all visitors to our school site must be well and symptom free, comply with sign-in 
arrangements, as well as the 1.5m physical distancing requirements.  

If you have travelled to Victoria recently please read the letter that was sent out via Compass today 
very carefully.  
 

Explaining Absences 
Parents are reminded that when explaining absences via Compass that adding an 
explanation in the text box is a requirement.  Just selecting from the drop down menu 
does not provide enough information for the absence to be accepted.   

 
Diocesan Spelling Bee  
Congratulations to Emerson Crowe, Joseph Baraz, Skye Worswick and Vyan Dong 
who were wonderful representatives of our school at the Diocesan Spelling Bee in 
Wellington yesterday. Well done to Joseph who made it to the finals of the 
competition! Many thanks to their parents for transporting them to this event. 
 
Sorry Day and Reconciliation Week 
On Wednesday we recognised National Sorry Day.  This is an important day for all Australians, especially 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people and communities across the nation.  On National Sorry Day we 
recognise the grief, suffering and loss suffered by the Stolen Generations.  Yesterday marked the start of 
Reconciliation Week.  Students will complete activities throughout the week on this year’s theme ‘More than 
a word.  Reconciliation takes action.’ 
 

First Eucharist 
A friendly reminder that preparation groups continue this weekend for the Sacrament of 
First Eucharist. Please continue to keep these students who are preparing to make this 
Sacrament in your prayers. 

 

Ms Dunleavy, Mrs Marshall and Miss Toole ï St Patôs Leadership Team 

 

 

 

MASS TIMES  
SATURDAY VIGIL 

ST PATRICK’S 
5pm -  (April – September) 
6pm - (October – March) 

SUNDAY 
ST PATRICK’S 

10am 
Children’s Liturgy is held  

during school term. 

ALTAR SERVERS  

FOR THIS WEEK: 

ST PATRICK’S VIGIL 
Contact Presbytery for new details 

SUNDAY 
Contact Presbytery for new details 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀǎǎ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ {ǘ ±ƛƴŎŜƴǘΩǎ 
Portland and Sacred Heart Church 
Wallerawang.  For more details see the Lithgow 
Parish website and the Portland Parish website. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

MUSIC NEWS 
A reminder that fees for Group 

Instrumental lessons (violin, 
cello, flute & clarinet) are now 
due.  If you have not yet paid 
for this term, please do so at 

the Office as soon as possible.  
Please contact Mrs Scott is you 

have any questions. 

 

 

BEAU HUGHAN ð 5M  

For  being an enthusiastic and 

committed member of the School 

Choir and Band.  

 

RUBY BENNET T -  KMD  

For her wonderful participation 

in Music lessons.  

 

UNIFORM SHOP  

***PLEASE NOTE:- OUR UNIFORM SHOP 
HAS NOW RETURNED TO NORMAL 

HOURS BEGINNING TERM 2*** 
Mondays:-   2.30pm – 3.05pm 
Tuesdays:-  8.40am – 9.30am 
Fridays:-  2.30pm – 3.05pm 

 

Please take advantage of using the 
Uniform Shop order form which can be 

downloaded from our school website and 
sent in to the school via the school 

email:- 
stpatslithgow@bth.catholic.edu.au 

 
Please note that orders will only be 

processed during Uniform Shop opening 

hours. 

 

  WIRADJURI NEWS 
BANGA-MA-LA-NHA MAARUNG  
(Sharing Circle) 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
Significant Dates 
27th May ɀ 3rd June ɀ  
National Reconciliation Week 
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